University Library - Improvement Work Starting This Week
(01/06/2015)

Dear All,

Please be informed that the following improvement work in UM Wu Yee Sun University

Library (E2) will be carried out starting from this week.

1) Installation of washroom doors on all floors
2) Renovation of walls at AV Collection area (2/F of the Library)

3) Installation of additional computer power sockets

The tentative completion date will be at the end of July. Noise and dust will occur during the

process. We are sorry for all inconveniences caused.

Thank you very much for your attention.
Best regards,

UM Library



